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5 February 1948
Communication from the Delegation of the United Kingdom Acknowledging Receipt of the Correspondence Between the Commission and the Jewish Agency.
The following communication has been received on 5 February from the Delegation of the United Kingdom.

 
 

COPY
UNITED KINGDOM DELEGATION TO THE UNITED NATIONS

Empire State Building
New York 1, N.Y.

 
No, 110/52/48 4th February, 1948

 
Sir,
I am directed by Sir Alexander Cadogan to acknowledge receipt of your letter of January 30th in which you were good enough to forward a copy of correspondence
between the United Nations Palestine Commission and the Jewish Agency concerning the plans of the Mandatory Power with regard to the evacuation of British
Forces from Palestine.

I am, Sir,
Your obedient Servant,

(Signed)
(P.S. Falla)

First Secretary.
Dr. Ralph J. Bunche
United Nations
Room A1-165,
Lake Success
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